
Public Notice 

 

School Administrative Unit #101, The Paul School is accepting sealed bids from 

qualified vendors for the following items until such time indicated below: 

 

 

RFP: Gym Floor Replacement 

Until 1:00pm June 16, 2025 

 

The RFP is available on the district’s website www.sau101.org under the 

RESOURCES tab or by visiting the SAU office at 76 Taylor Way, Sanbornville, 

NH 

03872. 


